Adam Turner

From: Mitch Reiter <mitch@camptowanda.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 9:28 AM

To: Adam Turner

Subject: Chappy Tower

Hi..

we are opposed to a cell tower on Chappy,

Mitch & Stephanie Reiter
130 Litchfield Rd

Celebrating 29Years as Owner & Director and 96 Years of Great Camp Towanda Traditions!
OFFICE: 570-253-3266
www.camptowanda.com




